
March PTO Meeting 
3/5/2025 

 
 
 
Treasure Report:   Current balance $27,751.23  
We made $2000.00 on the Sweetheart Dance. The cost for the photographer was 
$350.00 and $447.00 went to dance materials. The cost for the Bug Ball costume came 
to $174.00. We deposited $576.00 from Box Tops.  
 
 
Mother/Son:     The Son + 1 pre-registration forms are due Friday March 7th.  You will 
not be able to register the day of the event. There will be two brackets this year, 
everyone will gets to play at least two games. There will also be a table to personalize 
your jersey, snacks, a photo booth, and a DJ.   
 
 
Daffins:     This year around 13,000 online and paper orders were sold this year. 
Delivery is scheduled for March 31. We will need a few volunteers to sort around 1:00 
and a few around 3:30-6pm. for pick up. Sign ups were set out.  
 
 
5th Grade Graduation:     Alta spoke with principal Dungee. Ericka received many 
emails and spoke with the 5th grade team. They decided to continue with moving 
graduation back to the morning. The school will purchase pizza for the 5th grade class 
after graduation. We will still have the picnic at the park and provide lunch for the 5th 
grade. The PTO will provide LockStock and water for the kids as we have in the years 
past.  
 
 
Yearbook:     If you have any photos you would like to submit to the yearbook please 
send them to the yearbook email address. Spring photos will be March 24th. We will 
also be looking into the order deadline for purchasing yearbooks. 
 
 
Field Trip:    Sign ups for field trips will begin tonight. Please remember you need your 
clearance sent into the office, two meetings and have helped with one event to 
participate with the field trips. 5th grade parents please come check to see if you have 
paid your dues. 
 



 
Field Day:     Sign ups for field day will begin tonight, we will be looking for around 30 
volunteers to help that day.  
 
 
Board Nomination:      Alta will be stepping down as PTO president next year. She has 
decided to take a year off with her oldest becoming a senior. Amanda will be moving 
into the president position. We will be looking to fill the VP position for the 2025/26 
school year. Nomination can be sent to Alta and will be voted on at the next meeting.   
All of us on the Board would like to thank Alta for her dedication as PTO President. 
Without her we would not be the organization we are today. We are all so very grateful 
for all your leadership and direction you have provided over the years. We will miss you!   
 
 
Closing:     This year is winding down already. There are only two more meetings left 
for us. We would like to thank Lana and Mourine for putting together the field day/trip 
shirts.  
They also provided the winner of the contest with a gift card out of their own pocket.  
Boy Scout Pack 45 is having a Spaghetti Dinner Amanda has tickets if anyone would 
like to purchase some.  
 
Motion to Adjourn:         Nikki Braken​             2nd  Jennifer Sump 
 
  


